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Dear Campus Community, 
  
  
International Students Thanksgiving Celebration 
A special thank you to the International Student Center for hosting yesterday’s Thanksgiving 
luncheon for our International students. I enjoyed gathering over a delicious meal and sharing with 
our students about the reason we meet on Thanksgiving. 
  
Cañada Women’s Soccer 
Congratulations to our Women Soccer team for an outstanding season! Our Cañada Colts Ladies 
Soccer team  headed to the State Championships and finished #8 in Northern California. They also 
hosted Round One of CCCAA playoffs --1st playoff win for Cañada in 15 years -- all while starting 
10 Freshman. We are so proud of you for a fantastic season! 
 

Climate Survey 

Starting in December, we will send out a College Climate Survey to the campus departments.  We 
will take the data from the survey and share that information in January.  Our goal is to reach out to 
Faculty and Staff on campus to gain additional insight into how you feel about the institution.  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

As I reflect on this holiday of Thanksgiving, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for the 
warm and supportive Cañada College community that we share.  Once again this year, I am grateful 
for so many things. 

I am grateful to each and every one of you for your commitment to delivering on our promise of 
access, excellence and success to our students.   I am grateful for our common bond of a 
commitment to social justice and equality that keeps us grounded and connected as a college 
community.  I am grateful for our faculty and classified staffs’ steadfast commitment to our 
students, and I am thankful for our motivated students who have entrusted us to help them fulfill 
their dreams. 

As we enjoy the spirit of Thanksgiving let us all be grateful for whatever gifts we have in our lives 
and hope for a better tomorrow.   Let us also remember those who have experienced loss and 
disruption in their lives, and the brave and committed men and women who sacrifice so much for 
our freedom and safety.  



I wish you and your loved ones a peaceful and blessed Thanksgiving. 

Campus Closure for Thanksgiving 
A friendly reminder that today, November 22, is an instructional day, and classes will resume as scheduled. The campus 
will be closed for Thanksgiving Recess November 23-26 and will resume classes/regular business hours on Monday, 
November 27.  
  
The following departments will be closed or hold reduced hours today: 
 

Close at 2 p.m. 

•               Bookstore 
•               Pony Espresso 
  

Close at 4:30 p.m. 

•               Financial Aid 
•               Admissions & Records 
•               Cashiers’ Office 
•               EOPS/CARE & CalWORKs 
•               Welcome Center 
•               SparkPoint 
•               Transfer Center 
•               Counseling  
•               Career Center 
•               Upward Bound 
•               Wellness Center 
•               Psychological Services 
•               DRC 
•               A2B 
•               TRIO 
•               BTO 
•               Learning Center 
•               Library 
  

Closed on Wednesday, 11/22: 
•               Office of Student Life & Leadership Development 

  
  
Please be safe and enjoy the Thanksgiving break with your family and friends! 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 
President 


